
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:  January 10, 2023   

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 

 

RE: Code Enforcement Board Appointment of One Regular Member  

 

DATE:  January 4, 2023 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached application and appoint one (1) 

regular member to the Code Enforcement Board.  This member will fill the vacancy created due 

to the term expiration of Martin Klein who is eligible for reappointment.   

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Town Clerk’s office has received one (1) application seeking RE-APPOINTMENT from: 

 

 1. Martin Klein – 1060 North Ocean Blvd., Palm Beach, FL 

  

 

 

Attachments 

 

 

cc:   Nicholas Caristo, Chief of Police 

 Carla Marcote, Board Clerk 

 


